
     Kindergarten Welcome Letter 

Week of August 27th to August 31st, 2018 

Mrs. Madiha 

 

As’salaam’alai’kum Dear Parents, 

My name is Mrs. Madiha and I want to welcome you 

and your family to kindergarten! There is an exciting 

year awaiting, designed to promote and enhance your 

child’s growth and development. This very important 

year promises to be one filled with discovery and joy 

as your child works and plays in an environment that 

is warm, safe and challenging.  

The structures of daily activities are carefully planned 

to encourage independence, self-confidence and 

group cooperation through large group, small group 

and one-on-one participation in a variety of hands-on, 

interactive experiences. The activities will incorporate 

instruction and skill reinforcement in reading 



readiness, mathematics, writing, science, social 

studies, art, fine and gross motor skills, 

social/emotional skills and language development.  

 

The focus of the curriculum will be centered around 

theme units and related selections of literature. This is 

the core of our integrated learning and these units of 

study will be used to extend across and connect all of 

our content areas. In doing so, your child will see the 

continuity of his or her learning and the application of 

skills will become more concrete. Learning will be real 

and learning will make sense! 

 

I am so looking forward to our working towards a 

successful school year! During the first week of 

school, I will send home a welcome letter with more 

details about my grading and classroom policies 

regarding homework, absences, lateness, bathroom 

usage, snacks/food and more. Along with the 

welcome letter, there will be a form for you to fill out. 

Please do so and return the form with your child by 

the end of the first week of school.  

 

In this weekly newsletter, I will keep you informed 

about upcoming events, important dates and an 

outline of what your child will be learning the 



upcoming school week. The first day of school will 

Monday August 27th, 2018. Your child must be 

dropped off at the school cafeteria between 8 AM and 

8:15 AM every day. The morning assembly is held 

daily at 8:15 AM promptly. There will be no one in the 

building before 8 AM so please make sure to drop 

your child after 8 AM.  

 

Our students will be dismissed from the cafeteria at 

3:30 PM Mon through Thursday and on Friday at 2:30 

PM. If a child is not picked up at the assigned 

dismissal time, he/she will be taken to the school 

office after 3:40 PM.  

 

The dress code at ICCI academy is a light/baby-blue 

blouse, or a shirt, and a navy-blue pant, or, a skirt or, 

a jumper.  

 

Please free to contact the school or myself if you have 

any questions regarding your child’s kindergarten 

experience at: madiha.shafique120@gmail.com.  

 

Insha’Allah I look forward to having a very rewarding 

school year with you and your family! 

Very Sincerely, 

Mrs. Madiha  
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